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LACTALIS CLOSURE
The AWU is aware that this morning, Lactalis announced the closure 
of their Rockhampton plant, and formally commenced downscaling 
operations in their South Brisbane factory.

This decision by Lactalis is extremely disappointing – particularly 
after they were only just recently awarded a major Queensland State 
Government contract.

Our first priority is to give every support we can to affected members.

AWU Organisers will be visiting sites over the coming days and weeks to 
provide direct one-on-one help to members.

If you’ve been affected by this and need support or assistance, 
please make sure to contact you’re the AWU on 1800 298 753 as soon 
as possible. 

We’re seeking to urgently meet with the Queensland State Government to 
discuss any ways we can support keeping Lactalis jobs in Queensland, for 
Queensland workers.

We’ll make sure to keep Lactalis members updated every step of the 
way as we progress this.

CONTACT THE AWU ON  1800 298 753. 


